LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING

-

8 JULY 2010
PUBLIC QUESTION (ITEM 6)

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by members of the public of a Member of the Executive, or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Amir Moshneson 
Asked of:
Councillor Phillip O’Dell, Deputy Leader and Portfolio Holder for Environment and Community Safety  

	Question 2:  
“Last Friday my wife chased burglars away from our back garden. From the evidence collected and left in the area, it seems that the burglars spent some time, first trying to get in through the front, and then making their way through several gardens to try and get in through the back. All this was done in broad daylight and on a main street. The previous administration has done quite a bit to improve the crime rates in Harrow including initiatives such as smartwater property marking. What does this administration intend to do in order to improve on personal safety and security and to ensure that our children are not scared to go out to their own gardens?”
 


